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Session for Faculty Members towards their role in Gender Sensitization 

Date: 25th January 2023 

The Department of Nutrition and Dietetics along with the department of physiotherapy, 

Faculty of Allied Health Sciences conducted an awareness session on “Gender Sensitization” 

on 25th January 2023, Wednesday. The session was conducted in order to make the 

teaching and non-teaching staff both aware about the respecting differences, inclusivity, 

consent, boundaries and inequality towards the genders. For the session, Dr. Pratibha Singh, 

Professor and Dr. Kshitija Bansal , Associate Professor explained topics of gender 

sensitization starting from the meaning of gender to the POSH law (Prevention of sexual 

harassment).  The session gave us a clear insight about the old stereotypes of gender and 

why they should be modified for the wellness of society. In addition to this, members learnt 

about the presence of “GENDER SENSITIZATION CELL” at MRIIRS along with its reason of 

presence, functioning and the help they can get from the cell. Members took part in the 

conversation actively and showed good interest towards the session. 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 


